
DOES YOUR FAMILY PHOTO NEED TO BE 

UPDATED??? 
 

 
 

Then come to the 

Crescenta Valley High School Instrumental Music Program 

Family Portrait Event 
 

with professional sittings from SHROFF PHOTOGRAPHY available on 

Friday, Oct 29
th

 from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

& Saturday, Oct 30
th

 from 9:30a.m to 3:00p.m 
 

For only $25 you will receive a professional photo sitting and 

 one 11” x 14” print  
(Additional prints are available at extra cost, but no obligation to buy) 

 

For more information and to schedule your sitting,  

contact the CVHS Instrumental Music Office (818-249-5871 X3106) 

or Kathy Ross (818-631-2546 or LadyEngnr@yahoo.com) 

 
SITTINGS MUST BE SCHEDULED AND $25 PAYMENT RECEIVED BY OCTOBER 28

TH
.  


